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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR, SUBMITTING 
ITS GOVERNMENT’S CANDIDACY FOR REELECTION AS A MEMBER 
OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY 
FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) 
FOR THE 2023-2025 TERM
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PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPOEA-OEA-086/2023


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development with reference to the elections for members of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD), to be held at the next regular meeting of CIDI on June 13, 2023.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador is pleased to convey our country’s interest in standing for re-election to the IACD Management Board for the 2023-2025 term, through the Salvadorian Agency for International Cooperation (ESCO), in order to contribute to the strengthening of cooperation in the Americas.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the OAS avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, DC, June 9, 2023






To 
The Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Organization of American States
Washington, DCCIDRP03917E04
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